
NOTICE 

 

 

 

An Appeal from Principal, B.Borooah College for the World Environment Day, 5 June, 2020. 
All students, Teachers and Office staff of B.Borooah College have been requested to plant a 
tree and share it in different social media platform to create awareness of the need for a 
pollution free environment. 


